Westacre Infant School

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Open Day Visits

Dear Parents,
You are invited on Friday 12t July to spend time with your child/ren in school.

Please enter school via the Main Reception area. When you arrive, please go to your child’s
classroom where they will be waiting for you from the times below:

Reception from 1:15 pm
Year 1 from 1:30 pm
Year 2 from 1:45 pm

It is an opportunity for them to show you where they play and work during the school day.
Various areas of the school will be available for you to sit with your children and enjoy
looking at the work they have produced and celebrate all they have achieved this year. You
can even visit their classroom for next year if you would like to.

Your child will be provided with their annual school report at the end of this session and
you may take your children home early if you are attending.

I hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you all then,

Yours sincerely,

Ve Edmandes

Mr A Edmunds

Headteacher
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